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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material

Safety and Safeguards

FROM: James R. Shea, Director
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: DRAFT COMMISSION ACTION RESPONSES ON PENDING EXP0RT APPLI-
CATIONS XSNM01431 AND XSNM01564 FOR TAIWAN

'With reference to my memorandum of July 1,1980, enclosed for your review and
comments are copies of draft Comission Action Papers which relate to export
applications XSNM01431 and XSNM01564. Advance copies of these papers were
forwarded to your office via telefax on July 16.

It is my understanding that NMSS is completing its final review of these cases.
Accordingly, I would appreciate receiving your comments at your earliest con-
venience.
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,

Jame, J. Shea, Director
Offtre of International Programs
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